Open Letter Denouncing Suzano Papel e Celulose’s glyphosate-resistant
Genetically Engineered (GE) Eucalyptus

More than 50 organizations, networks and movements from Brazil and around the world denounce
the release into the environment and the commercial use of a new transgenic eucalyptus from the
Brazilian company Suzano Papel e Celulose.

Organizations demand the immediate revocation of the license granted for the use of Suzano GE
eucalyptus 751K032, as well as the action and intervention of the Federal Public Prosecution Service
to revoke the decision made by the National Technical Commission on Biosafety (CTNBIo), a
decision made without a full public debate, especially in regions of Brazil that have been exposed for
many years to eucalyptus monoculture.

Read the complete letter here.
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